JAMES BRUCE
ATTORNEY AT LAW

POST OFFICE BOX 1056
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504

3304 CAMINO LISA
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

(505) 982-2043
(505) 982-2151 (Fax)

-/' ) [1
May 11, 2000 (D/lcl i &
Via fax and U.S. Mail A4 /Z;L
Michael E. Stogner 4%7
Thief Heaving Fxeminer ﬁé? -
Cil Conservation Division ///,»’

2040 South Pacheco Street
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Re: Case No. 12406
Pogo Producing Company
Potash area of Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stogner:

QO

Mr. High, in his April 28th letter to the Division, suggested
special hearing date in the above case. I concur. I suggest
hearing during the week of June 19th or early the following week.
Thank you for your congideration of this matter.
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Very truly vyours,
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‘Avtorney for Pogc
(Producing Company
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cc: Charles C. High, Jr.
Gregory J. Nibert



